
      

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closed for Road Reconstruction 

 

Dudley Road (Monday, May 24, 2021) -   Beginning Monday, June 7th, weather permitting, Dudley Rd. will 

be closed for road reconstruction.   This road reconstruction includes the entire road located between Second 

Creek Rd. and SR 28 and also between SR 28 and Shawnee Trace Rd. in Marion Township, Clinton County.  

Dudley Road residents will be permitted access. 

 

The project is estimated to be completed by June 30th, weather permitting. 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
The Office of the Clinton County Engineer 

Jeffrey B. Linkous, P.E., P.S. 

1326 Fife Avenue 

Wilmington, OH 45177 

(937) 382-2078 

www.clintoncountyengineer.org 

 

http://www.clintoncountyengineer.org/

